

Events

BCLP PARTNER SPEAKS ON THE IMPACT OF PARENTHOOD ON LEGAL CAREERS AT AMERICAN BAR ASSOCIATION

Feb 03, 2025

BCLP Partner George Chen participated in a panel discussion at the 2025 American Bar Association (ABA) Midyear Meeting, exploring how parenthood and caregiving responsibilities shape legal careers. Hosted by the ABA's Commission on Women in the Profession (CWP), the panel, "Impacts of Parenthood and Child Caregiving on Legal Careers," addressed challenges that resonated with many—including the "caregiver penalty," "maternal wall bias," and "fatherhood stigmatization."

Panelists examined findings from the ABA's 2023 study *Legal Careers of Parents and Child Caregivers* and shared personal experiences, insights, and guidance on how to better support caregivers and continue to promote gender equity in the profession.

As a Commissioner on the ABA's Commission on Women in the Profession, George continues to play an active role in advancing conversations that impact women lawyers and judges. The CWP serves as a catalyst for change, working to break down barriers and ensure the full and equal participation of women in the legal profession and justice system through mission-driven initiatives.

RELATED PRACTICE AREAS

- Intellectual Property and Technology Disputes
- Fintech
- Patents Litigation
- Commercial Contracts
- Energy Transition

MEET THE TEAM



George C. Chen

Phoenix

george.chen@bclplaw.com +1 602 364 7367

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be "Attorney Advertising" under the ethics and professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP's principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.